From: Adam Turner
To: Lucy Morrison

Subject: FW: Barn Bowl & Bistro Letter

Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 12:48:23 PM

Please place in record

From: Courtney Streett <castreett@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 12:21 PM
To: Adam Turner <turner@mvcommission.org>

Subject: Barn Bowl & Bistro Letter

Dear Mr. Turner,

Good afternoon. My husband and I are writing the MV Commission concerning the Barn Bowl & Bistro's desire to open a takeout window. Our comments are below. We appreciate your adding them to the record.

Please reply to confirm receipt of this email. Thank you for your help and time.

Best, Courtney

Dear Martha's Vineyard Commission,

We are writing out of concern about the Barn Bowl & Bistro.

We have lived in the neighborhood where this business is located. We have witnessed the disruption, carelessness, and indifference its patrons and staff have caused residents. Opening a takeout window will worsen these problems.

The Barn Bowl & Bistro has said it has an average of twelve takeout orders a day. This is an insignificant amount of takeout traffic, which doesn't warrant a takeout window. There are many other local restaurants that receive more takeout customers, but do not have a takeout window.

We hope you recognize how unnecessary the Barn Bowl & Bistro's request is. If it wants to help takeout customers, there should be a clearly designated take out area inside the establishment. There simply is neither the demand nor the need for one to be built

Please do not let the Barn Bowl & Bistro further infringe upon a small and historically

significant community.

Thank you, Courtney and John Reynolds

--

Courtney Streett Reynolds